
From: Laube-Anderson, Shanna L - DNR
To: Delwiche, John T
Subject: RE: BRRTS_02-30-576938 WE ENERGIES PLEASANT PRAIRIE POWER PLANT
Date: Monday, March 12, 2018 1:49:00 PM

Thank you John,
I will stop the review of the current closure request for the above noted project.  In order to stop the
clock on this review I will enter a code 80 (Closure not approved) into the BRRTS database.  I will
attach this email string as the explanation for that code being entered.  Once the excavation is
completed and the confirmation sampling indicates that all the contaminated soils are removed, per
our discussion I understood that was the plan, you can resubmit an updated, complete closure
packet and we will review it for closure at that time. 
Shanna
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 
Shanna L. Laube-Anderson
Phone: 262-574-2142
Shanna.Laubeanderson@wisconsin.gov
 

From: Delwiche, John T [mailto:John.Delwiche@we-energies.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 12, 2018 7:11 AM
To: Laube-Anderson, Shanna L - DNR <Shanna.LaubeAnderson@wisconsin.gov>
Cc: Delwiche, John T <John.Delwiche@we-energies.com>
Subject: BRRTS_02-30-576938 WE ENERGIES PLEASANT PRAIRIE POWER PLANT
 
 
Hello Shanna,
 
Thank you for taking time to discuss the Pleasant Prairie Power Plant tank system site (BRRTS #
02-30-576938) with me.  As we discussed, we request the Department stop review of our BRRTS
# 02-30-576938 closure submittal.  The impacted soil under the paved area will be addressed
when the site is excavated.
 
Please contact me with any questions.
 
Sincerely,
 
John Delwiche, P.E.
Sr. Engineer – Environmental
WEC Energy Group – Business Services
office: 414-221-2219
mobile: 414-587-6317
john.delwiche@we-energies.com
 
Serving WEC Energy Group, We Energies, Wisconsin Public Service, Michigan Gas Utilities, Minnesota
Energy Resources, Peoples Gas and North Shore Gas and Upper Michigan Energy Resources
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